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Why S4SD?
B Y  K A Y L A  T H O M A S - W R I G H T

Strive for a Safer Drive is a high school safe driving
initiative for teens led by teens! This year, 37 Michigan
high schools were accepted into the 2022-2023
program. Students create a traffic safety awareness
campaign to educate their peers on the importance of
safe driving. All participating schools received $1,000
to purchase campaign materials. This month S4SD had
the privilege of visiting Memphis Senior High School,
Dakota High School, Lake Orion High School,
Southeastern High School, and Warren Mott High
School. 
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"Most of the kids
think they will be able
to easily handle the
sobriety test, but not
one has passed yet"
O F F I C E R  B A G I A N O

Macomb Daily 
W A R R E N  M O T T

Warren Mott High School hosted its
safe driving initiative event - The
Don't Rock the Boat Safe Driving
Seminar. Students focused on
distracted driving before spring
break. The event impacted over
1,000 students providing
opportunities to learn about
sobriety tests, virtual impaired and
distracted driving, and taking a
pledge to drive safely. Senior
students admit it is difficult for
most people to ignore their phones
while driving but stress the
importance of eliminating
distractions.


